
 

 

 

23 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Exam Season  

It has been fantastic to see how our Year 11 Students have conducted themselves, throughout the 

examination window. Each morning, we have welcomed them on site and wished them luck as they 

walk into their Exam room, showing grit and determination, time and time again, and one day after 

another. They have truly been outstanding. We are looking forward to celebrating with them on the 

3rd July.       

 

Results Day Year 11 

A reminder that results day for Year 11 is on Thursday 24th August. Results are available between 9am 

and 10am. Students must collect their own results and for any students not able to attend, they will 

be e-mailed to their school e-mail address later that day. 

Members of staff will be on hand to both celebrate with students and to support as required with any 

post-results queries. 

On results day, we will also be enrolling students to the Sixth Form; more information regarding this 

will be sent by the Sixth Form Team in due course. 

Exam certificates arrive in school in December time and are posted out to the address we currently 

have on file. If you are moving address, can you please inform exams@northleamington.co.uk, so we 

can ensure they are dispatched to the right address.  

 

Kind regards 

Sarah Barley-Morey                                                                   Matt Atkins 

Assistant HeadTeacher Year 11/Careers Lead                      SHT Senior Assistant Head Teacher 
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